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PLANNING HIGHLIGHTS 
 

• Staff submitted a final Recreational Trails Program (RTP) grant application to 
support Phase 1 Trail System Improvements at Hidden Valley Regional Park. The 
project is based on the updated Hidden Valley Master Plan (2022) 

• Staff participated in stakeholder meetings for the City of Reno led Truckee River 
Master Plan. 

• The construction contract for Phase 1 of the Galena Schoolhouse Restoration 
project went out for bid in November and the contract was awarded. This project 
is partially funded with a Commission for Cultural Centers and Historic 
Preservation (CCCHP) grant. 

• The draft resource survey reports for the Sierra Front Trail planning project were 
completed by McGinley & Associates and submitted to the Forest Service for 
review. This project is partially funded by a Recreational Trail Program (RTP) 
grant. 

• A Request for Qualifications (RFQ) was advertised in November for the Rancho 
San Rafael Regional Park Master Plan Update. A consulting contract is expected 
to be awarded in January 2024. 

 


